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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the
Ambassador of Denmark to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
OTrTAWA October 15, 1964
No. 31
EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to reply to your Note No. 35 of October 15 proposing the
conclusion of an agreement between the Government of Canada and the
Government of Denmark for the mutual recognition of certificates of registry
or other national documents denoting tonnage of merchant ships.

I wish to inform you that the Canadian Government agrees to your propoSal
that the Government of Denmark and the Government of Canada conclude the
Agreement on this subject as set out in your Note. I also wish to express
agreement to your further proposal that your Note and this reply shall constitute
an agreement between our two Governments which shall come into effect sixty
days from now.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
PAUL MARTIN

His Excellency John Knox,
Royal Danish Embassy,
Ottawa.




